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In June and July a brief "Staying Connected" e-mail replaced our
monthly "ALLways" newsletter. The newsletter will be back in August
and will contain detailed information on how to register for the fall
2021 semester.

We have sad news to report, however. Jackie Faulhaber, longtime
Academy for Lifelong Learning board member and Chair of the
Registration Committee unexpectedly passed a week ago. Her
contributions to ALL over the years, especially during the pandemic,
were immeasurable. Registration for ALL courses during that
challenging time and for the coming session were built upon her
expert and tireless efforts.

Jackie lived a rich and full life. Her family has asked that she be
remembered with contributions in her name to Cape Abilities.



We did not hold an annual meeting in 2020 because of the pandemic
and we had not yet fully adopted Zoom. This year, on May 19, we held
a Member Information meeting on Zoom in lieu of an in-person Annual
General Meeting. About 40 members participated, as the board
reviewed the contents of our Annual Report and solicited comments
and feedback on the year, particularly about our use of Zoom for our
classes. While most who attended were quite favorable towards Zoom
classes, there is also widespread appreciation of the benefits of in-
person classes. We were able to assure members that, while this
coming Fall ‘21 semester will also be on Zoom, our plan for Spring ’22
is to have as many classes in-person as we can, with some Zoom
classes as well.  
 
One other item of note is that, at our May 25 meeting, the Board of
Directors voted to extend each board member’s and officer’s term by
one year because we were not able to conduct an election this past
year. We will do what we can to identify a Nominating Committee and
Chair while still in all-Zoom mode this fall, but I expect that most of the
effort will need to wait until we are back in person in the Spring.
Meanwhile, we would very much like to hear from members who
would like to participate in the nomination process.  

Jim Lathrop
ALL President

Fall Semester Registration Begins in August

Registration processing begins on August 23rd. In order for your
registration to be processed on the first day of registration, mail your
registration form and check to be received by August 20.



The fall 2021 catalog will be available in early August. It will be posted
on our website www.capecodall.org and also will be sent via e-mail.
The catalog includes complete details about the registration process
and the wonderful courses we are offering via Zoom.

Here are key dates for our fall semester:

We're all looking forward to our fall classes!

See you then!

ALL Contact Information

The ALL Office at Cape Cod Community College is
​temporarily closed.

We'll continue to work from home this summer.

Feel free to contact us:

E-mail: lifelonglearning@capecod.edu

Telephone 774-330-4400 (please leave a message)

ALL Website



ALL Facebook Page
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